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September 2020
NUT ALLERGY 

Dear Parents

This distressing and potentially life threatening condition has become more and more evident in recent years among our children. At the moment, there is at least one child in the same year group as your child who suffers from an extreme form of this allergy. This means that the child concerned is in danger not only from all forms of nuts but also products which contain nut extracts.

Peanuts, tree nuts and seeds are some of the most common food triggers for life threatening severe allergic reactions. The most common tree nuts include macadamia nuts, brazil nuts, cashews, almonds, walnuts, pecans, pistachios, chestnuts, hazelnuts and pine nuts.

Children worst affected by this product do not need to eat a nut to suffer a reaction. If they even touch a product that contains nut extracts they could become seriously ill in minutes.

We are asking you to be aware of this condition and to be mindful, especially when it comes to class parties and packed lunches. Please do not send in Nutella or Peanut Butter sandwiches.
Some of our children are allergic to kiwi fruit. Please be mindful of this also.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J McLaughlin
Health Coordinator
